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Governor Musgrove and Bob Rohrlack Discuss Issues 
With Area Development Leaders 

 
 
Gulfport, MS – Governor Ronnie Musgrove met with Gulf Coast economic development 
leaders this morning in the first of seven scheduled meetings around the state to introduce 
Bob Rohrlack, new Executive Director of the Mississippi Development Authority. 
 
“It is important for those who work in economic development at the local levels to get to 
know Bob,” Musgrove said.  “I want to continue the good work we’ve done in recruiting 
and retaining industry in Mississippi, and that will happen if we strengthen the 
relationship between the local entities and the state.” 
 
Rohrlack started in his new position on December 3, 2001. 
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